

6 December 2024

Dear Valued Intelsius Customer,

As you know, very few products are the same price they were a few years ago. Intelsius has been successful in holding, or even reducing, some of its prices over the last several years. Unfortunately, we can no longer stand against this tide. Effective 1 January 2025 it will be necessary to increase the price of our products by four and a half percent.

For those of you who have used the web store to place your orders we appreciate your utilization of this extremely convenient technology. If you haven't yet taken a tour, please call me to arrange a virtual visit at your convenience.

We appreciate your patronage and look forward to serving you in 2025 and beyond. If you have questions or want more information please call or write to our Customer Service Manager, Tammy Moran, at (317) 536-9950 or send a message to tammy.moran@intelsius.com

Sincerely,

Carl Rugenstein, General Manager

(317) 452-4006

carl.rugenstein@intelsius.com